The Personnel Committee held interviews for the position of The Voice editor at the beginning of the biennium and recommended hiring Catherine Tenney for the position with a one-year contract. There were no resignations from hired positions this year.  All hired personnel are performing as needed.  We recommend that Catherine Tenney’s current contract due to expired October 30, 2020 be extended to June 30, 2021.  

Janet Hess, Chair
